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705.102 Availability of solicitations.

In accordance with FAR 5.102(a)(5)(iii), the Senior Procurement Executive has determined that
access through the Governmentwide Point of Entry is not in the Government's interest for
solicitations for any contract of $250,000 or less by an overseas contracting activity issued under the
authorities in 706.302-70(b)(2) or in accordance with the requirements in FAR part 13. For FAR
5.102(a)(5) exceptions applicable to personal services contracts with individuals, see appendix D,
section 5 and appendix J, section 5.

Parent topic: Subpart 705.1—Dissemination of Information

https://origin-www.acquisition.gov/aidar/subpart-705.1%E2%80%94dissemination-information

